
 
 

Licensing Sub-Committee – Summary of Decision 
 

Date of Hearing – 27 July 2022 
 
Panel members: Councillors Mercy Umeh (Chair), Paul Alexander (Vice-Chair), and 
Dominic Stanton 
 
Apologies: None. 
 
Clerk: Rhea Gardener (LBHF) 
 
Legal Representative: Gerta Kodhelaj (LBHF) 
   
Licensing Officer(s): Karen Layug (LBHF) 
 
Applicant(s): Mr Farhad Khan Niaz 
 
Responsible Authorities: None in attendance. 
 
Interested Parties: Sarah Chambers, Charlotte Dexter, Mark Richardson, Annabel 
Cottrell, and Councillor Ben Coleman 
 

 
SELEKT CHICKEN LOCATED AT 349 NORTH END ROAD LONDON SW6 1NN 

 
SUMMARY OF DECISION 
 
The Committee has considered an application for the grant of a premises licence 
under the Licensing Act 2003 for the provision of late-night refreshment both indoors 
and outdoors (“the Application”). 
 
In summary, the Committee has decided, after taking into account all of the 
individual circumstances of this case and the promotion of the four licensing 
objectives to reject the Application. 
 
A copy of the Committee’s full decision including its reasons and the full text of the 
conditions added to the licence will be sent to the parties forthwith. 
 
If the Applicant is unhappy with the decision they are entitled to appeal to the 
magistrates’ court within 21 days from the date of notification of the full decision. 
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